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DEC 1 S 1980
Occket No. 50-27

Mr. William E. Wilson
Associate Director
Nuclear Radiation Center
Washington State University
Pullman, Washington 99164

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Our review of the revised " Physical Security Plan for Washington State
University Nuclear Radiation Center TRIGA Reactor" submitted by letter
dated October 15, 1980 has indicated the need for revision, as the plan
does not satisfy the requirements of 10 CFR 73.60 that would apply to
the reactor in the event that the core became non self-protecting.

...

You are requested to respond to the coments on this subject as well as
the others identified in the enclosure by January 16, 1980. This enclosure
contains information of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d) and should
be withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

v$hu
Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director

for Licensing
Division of Licensing

Enclosure: As stated,
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